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March 23, 2021 

Mr. Herman Andaya, Administrator 
Emergency Management Agency 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Andaya: 

SUBJECT: WEST MAUI COMMUNITY PLAN (PSLU-1) 

May I please request your response to the attached correspondence dated 
February 11, 2021. 

May I further request you submit your response by April 9, 2021. 

To ensure efficient processing, please transmit your response to 
pslu.committee@mauicounty.us  and include the relevant Committee item 
number in the subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Ana Lillis at ext. 7660, or Clarita Balala at ext. 7668). 

Sincerely, 

TAMARA PALTIN, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use 
Committee 

pslu:ltr:001aema02:alkl 

Attachment 

cc: Mayor Michael P. Victorino 



Council Chair 
Alice L. Lee 

Vice-Chair 
Keani N.W. Rawlins-Fernandez 

Presiding Officer Pro Tempore 
Tasha Kama 

Councilmembers 
Gabe Johnson 
Kelly Takaya King 
Michael J. Molina 
Tamara Pattin 
Shane M. Sinenci 
Yuki Lei K. Sugimura 

COUNTY COUNCIL 
COUNTY OF MAUl 

200 S. HIGH STREET 
WAILUKU, MAUl, HAWAII 96793 

www.MauiCounty.us 

February 11, 2021 

Mr. Herman Andaya, Administrator 
Emergency Management Agency 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Andaya: 

SUBJECT: WEST MAUl COMMUNITY PLAN (PSLU-1) 

Director of Council Services 
Traci N. T. Fujita, Esq. 

At its meeting of February 9, 2021, the Planning and Sustainable Land 
Use Committee discussed the Draft West Maui Community Plan. A link to the 
Draft West Maui Community Plan is available here: 
https: //tinyurl.com/y5nwtqk4. 

Policy 2 .1. 8 on page 32 of the Plan states: "Require new buildings that will 
serve as emergency shelters to be built to hurricane standards." 

May I please request your feedback on adding language to Policy 2.1.8 to 
support retrofitting existing buildings that currently serve as emergency shelters 
to comply with hurricane shelter standards. Please indicate the current 
hurricane level new and existing buildings need to withstand to comply with this 
policy. 

May I please further request that you transmit your response by 
February 26, 2021. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant 
Committee item number in the subject line of your response. 
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Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Ana Lillis at ext. 7660, or Clarita Balala at ext. 7668). 

pslu:ltr:OOlaemaOl:alkl 

cc: Mayor Michael P. Victorino 

Sincerely, 

TAMARA PALTIN, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use 
Committee 


